VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 22

OPERATIONS

- Dust control will be beginning in
Almena, Hartford, and Hamilton
Townships this week before moving
to Bangor, Bloomingdale, and Porter
Townships.

- Crews are sweeping intersections
in Bangor and South Haven
Townships before moving to Covert
Township.

- De-berming continues this week in
Columbia Township and will move to
Geneva and Bangor Townships next.

- Roadside mowing will begin this
week in Porter and Decatur
Townships. The contractor will
continue through the Southern
portion of the County then will move
North. For more information
regarding roadside mowing, please
visit our website at
vbcrc.org/vegetationmaintenance

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent
on current weather conditions,
equipment availability, and staffing
and are subject to change. For
detailed information regarding

daily operations, please contact

our office.

ENGINEERING

- CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township continues
with drainage work this week.

- Burgess Road between 38th Street
and 82nd Avenue in Decatur
Township and CR 380 between

CR 665 and Columbia Township in
Bloomingdale Township are both
completed.

- CR 687 between 90th Avenue and
CR 342 in Keeler Township
continues this week with trenching
and drainage work.

- 26th Street between CR 358 and
o6th Avenue in Antwerp Township
had shoulder prep completed last
week and will continue this week
with tree work. An overlay asphalt
pave is expected after the Memorial
Day holiday.

MISCELLANEQUS

- The Van Buren County Road
Commission will be closed Monday,
May 29th in observance of the
Memorial Day holiday. Normal
operations will resume Tuesday,
May 30th.



